Il CHURCH OF THE
SV RESURRECTION
%2% W. Union Ave. Wheaton, 1L 60187
annekessler@churchraz.org

May 7, 2025
RE: Reference for Riverside
To Whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Riverside, who
utilized our church facilities for their co-op gatherings for the academic years between
2015 and 2017.

Throughout their time with us, the leadership, parents, and students of Riverside
consistently demonstrated respect, responsibility, and professionalism. They were
excellent stewards of our space—always ensuring that classrooms, common areas, and
equipment were left clean and in proper order after each use. Communication with their
team was clear, timely, and thoughtful, making coordination effortless and enjoyable.

Beyond logistical excellence, it was also evident that Riverside fosters a nurturing,
academically enriching environment for the children and families involved. Their mission
aligns beautifully with values of community, integrity, and Christian fellowship, and it
was a joy to witness that in practice each week.

We would gladly welcome Riverside back in the future and confidently recommend them
to any church or organization considering a partnership or rental agreement.

If you have any questions or would like further details, feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Anne M. Kessler

Executive Director of Operations
Church of the Resurrection of IL
630-480-7124 g



